
  

 

  

 

 

Greetings Gentlemen (term used loosely of course!� 

 

Just a reminder that the Hill Country LAC quarterly luncheon will be held at the Pecan Street Brewery in Johnson City, Texas on Wednesday, Jan 15, 2020 at 

1130 (hard to believe it is soon to be 2020!�) . As usual we try to keep the luncheons scheduled for the third Wednesday every third month to make it easier 

for you to plan; i e, Jan, Apr, July and Oct.  

 

I will send out a list of those who have indicated they will attend as we get closer to Jan 15th so you can plan any carpooling you desire, (or if there is 

someone coming that really just pisses you off, then you can refrain from attending.)�  

No entertainment or speeches planned....just plain old conversation, good food and drink and of course the always enjoyable camaraderie. 

 

Here`s wishing you and your families a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. After all the Holiday activities it will be good to have a relaxing visit with 

old friends, so hope to see you all at the luncheon.  

 

As usual, a simple yea or nay reply will help to schedule the seating for the lunch.  

 

Cheers,  

Dave� 
 

 

 

 

Dave Newell 
davebnewell@gmail.com 
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